TOWN OF BREMEN

PO BOX 171, 208 WALDOBORO RD
BREMEN, MAINE 04551

(207) 529-5945 « FAX (207) 529-6302

TO: Homeowners Building Private Driveways

Any homeowner constructing a private driveway on a Town road is responsible for
installing the first culvert from the road under the driveway being constructed. If the
Town-owned road is damaged in any way during construction, it will be the
responsibility of the homeowner to repair and pay for any damage incurred.

If damage is not repaired, a notice to repair will be issued and a fine may assessed
beginning fifteen (15) days from the date of the notice. Fines will continue until the
homeowner satisfactorily repairs the road.



